
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MARCH 24, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 24 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

I HAVE NEWS TODAY REGARDING THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT. AS YOU KNOW, BECAUSE OF 

THE COVID=19 VIRUS OUTBREAK THE ORIGINAL CONCERT DATE OF MARCH 27TH, THIS 

FRIDAY, HAS BEEN CANCELLED. SINCE I LEARNED OF IT HAVING TO BE CANCELLED I HAVE 

BEEN WORKING WITH THEIR PROMOTER TO RESCHEDULE THEM. LATE LAST FRIDAY 

EVENING WE FINALLY ARRIVED AT A NEW DATE FOR LEGACY FIVE. 

THE NEW DATE IS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17TH. NOW HERE’S THE EXCITING NEWS ABOUT 

THIS DATE. IT’S THE SAME DATE WE HAD SCHEDULED FOR SOLOIST JOSEPH HABEDANK. 

WHICH MEANS NOT ONLY WILL YOU GET TO HEAR LEGACY FIVE THAT EVENING BUT ALSO 

JOSEPH HABEDANK. THE VENUE HAS NOT BEEN SET AS YET.  

REGARDING THOSE WHO HAD ALREADY PURCHASED LEGACY FIVE TICKETS, WE WILL 

SOON BE REFUNDING YOUR MONEY. BECAUSE THAT EVENING’S CONCERT NOW INVOLVES 

ANOTHER ARTIST, WE WILL NEED TO HAVE BRAND NEW TICKETS FOR IT. THEIR COST HAS 

NOT YET BEEN DETERMINED. BUT, YOU KNOW WE TRY TO KEEP THE COST AS LOW AS 

POSSIBLE.  

OCCASIONALLY I CHECK TO SEE WHAT OVER VENUES ARE CHARGING FOR CONCERT 

TICKETS TO SEE IF OUR PRICES ARE IN LINE WITH THEM. I FOUND A LISTING OF UPCOMING 

BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERTS THAT ARE SCHEDULED FOR THIS FALL IN THE PACIFIC 

NORTHWEST. EVERY VENUE WAS SELLING ADVANCE GENERAL ADMISSION TICKETS FOR 

$35; $40 AT THE DOOR. THAT’S A BIT MORE THAN WE HAVE CHARGED, TO SAY THE LEAST. 

BUT, AS I HAVE STATED BEFORE, WE AREN’T OUT TO MAKE MONEY ON THE CONCERTS WE 

OFFER. WE DO SEEK TO COVER OUR COSTS AND PRICE THE TICKETS ACCORDINGLY. THE 

CONCERTS ARE AN EXTENSION OF OUR MINISTRY TO YOU OUR LISTENERS WITH THE HOPES 

YOU WILL BE BLESSED BY ATTENDING. THE RESPONSE TO THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT 

TICKETS WAS VERY GOOD. I TRUST YOU WILL ALSO SUPPORT OUR OTHER CONCERTS 

COMING UP THIS YEAR. LEARN ABOUT THEM ON OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. 

YOU’VE HEARD FROM ME, NOW LET ME HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


